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21st May 2021

Dear Mr Warrener

Re: Proposed tree works within a Conservation Area at Beech House ,
54 Church Road, Bagshot, Surrey, GU19 5EQ

Thank you for your notice of your intent to undertake work to tree(s) located within a 
Conservation Area, which was received 26th April 2021 and formally Registered as 
being in CONS/5.

Accordingly, I can advise that the Council raises no objection to the proposed works 
and therefore does not seek to present a constraint by the use of a Tree 
Preservation Order. You are therefore at liberty to undertake the works at your 
convenience.

Informative:  The proposed work to the limb nearest the house should be limited to 
4m rather than 6m to minimise wound size. 

The Council recommends that all tree owners consider having their trees inspected 
on a regular basis by a professionally qualified Arboriculturist. This will assist with the 
early detection of pests, disease or structural defects and allow for the long term 
management of trees and their retention in a safe and healthy condition.

Where trees are to be removed the Council would always encourage a landowner to 
consider replacement planting to provide continuity of tree cover within the Borough 
and to provide visual amenity and contribution to the landscape character of an area. 
The Arboricultural Officer would be pleased to offer advice and guidance.

Yours sincerely

pp. Jenny Rickard
Executive Head - Regulatory
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